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Gas Work Qualification Written Examination 

 
 

Effective August 1, 2024, the Gas Work Qualification written exam will be 
administered as an open-book exam. The Examination Content Outline 
section of the Gas Work Candidate Information Bulletin will be provided in 
electronic format within the exam platform at the testing center. No reference 
materials will be permitted in the testing center. 

 
Review the June 20, 2024 Service Notice and the Gas Work Qualification page on the 
Department’s website for more information about Gas Work Qualifications. 

https://www.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/pdf/limitedgas-sn.pdf
https://www.nyc.gov/site/buildings/industry/gaswork-qualifications.page
https://www.nyc.gov/site/buildings/index.page

